Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board
The Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board hereby gives notice that it received a Petition for Declaratory Statement stamped as filed on May 20, 2009 by Nanette Johnson-Smith. The petition seeks the Board’s interpretation of Sections 475.611(i) and 475.628, Florida Statutes, to determine if it is within the scope of Petitioner’s licensure as a Certified Residential Appraiser, to appraise a Cooperative Hotel.
Copies of the petition may be obtained from: Thomas O’Bryant, Jr., Director, Division of Real Estate, 400 West Robinson Street, Hurston Building, North Tower, Suite N801, Orlando, Florida 32801.
